
The latest news written by pupils at Canterbury Academy and Spires Academy Satellite Classes 

Our trip to Macknade, Faversham.  

 

 

 

 

 

Eco club students have been working really 

hard in the garden, and we have grown 

some amazing vegetables, and learned how 

to look after the area and the creatures it 

attracts.   

This apple tree 

was planted by 

pupils as part of 

the Platinum 

Jubilee 

Celebrations back 

in June, taking 

part in the 

Queens Green 

Canopy Initiative.  

July 2022 

Secondary Football Tournament 

The football tournament was great fun! We 

played little matches that lasted 7 minutes. I 

scored 4 goals in one match and got a medal! 

My team also got to the semi-final! 

By Charlie (S1A) 

An original film, by S1A 

We have all been working 

with Tim on a fantastic and 

original film production – we 

all created the characters, 

script, set and sound effects. 

Please find it using this link to our class web page and let us 

know what you think!  https://st-nicholas.kent.sch.uk/

secondary-department/KS3/senior-1a  

Satellite News 

We visited Macknade this is a brief overview of 

aspects of the business. 

We were given free drinks and tried different 

fruit and cheese. 

Macknade Fine Food is the South East’s leading 

food hall, deli, butchery and café, built on a 170 

year history of food, farming and retailing in Fa-

versham. 

By Elisha 

https://st-nicholas.kent.sch.uk/secondary-department/KS3/senior-1a
https://st-nicholas.kent.sch.uk/secondary-department/KS3/senior-1a


Turner Contemporary 

This term  S2A and S3A have enjoyed visits to a number of  places in Kent. We enjoyed a trip to the Turner Gallery 
in Margate, to see the work or Larry Achiampong, and play some of his favourite video games. We caught the train 
from Canterbury West and enjoyed the travelling as much as the trip. 

 Fishing Trip with the Masonic Fishing 
Charity 

Dear Lee, Thanks for being my caster on the fishing trip 
on Thursday 9th June 2022. I really enjoyed 1: Getting 
my first and biggest fish. 2: Learning how to use the 
fishing rod. 3: And everything you did for me. From 
Hayden S2A. 

What else have s3a been up to? 

  The class have studied the history of Rwanda linked to our class 
text and made presentations about the country. We have been 

investigating forces in science and made parachutes, boats and 
planes, investigating, gravity, friction and air resistance. The group 

really enjoyed visiting the home of Charles Darwin and walking in his 
footsteps around his house, Gardens and the sand walk.  

Highlights from Term 6, By Maddie S1A 

I loved Sports Day – I was in the 200m 
relay race and we came 3rd! 

The Jubilee Picnic with Canterbury 
Academy was great fun – it was nice to 
meet up with my friends and play and 
have lunch together. 

We have enjoyed two trips this term, one 
to Wingham Wildlife Park and one to 
Quex Park! 

Key Stage 3 

pupils had the 

opportunity 

this term to go 

fishing for the 

day, as part of 

the Masonic 

Fishing 

Charity events 

across Kent. 

Pupils were 

able to use real 

equipment, 

enjoy a BBQ 

and learn a 

new skill. 


